	Pre-K 1 Class Newsletter 
	February 17, 2020

	
Hi,
 
We will be doing some fun activities about dental health next week.  We will have a dentist visit our class next month.  

Thank you for bringing items home to wash over the long weekend.

Parent-teacher conferences will be held the second week in April. Miss Shelly will be passing out kindergarten information soon. We will also chat about kindergarten during conferences.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to all those who brought snack this week and for the party.  Have a great weekend!

--Miss Laura
	

Upcoming Dates:



· February 17th--No School 

· Spring Break March 16th-20th –No school
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